Sunny Days Children's Fund

Thank You for Your Support

Our families would like to thank all our wonderful supporters for their generosity. With the funds we have raised we have been able to help many children and their families. The majority of these families have come to us via recommendations from Hospitals and Social Workers

throughout the country.

Below is just a sample of some of the children we have been able to help



Great Ormond Street Hospital Agency Care Programme

After our continuous and ongoing support of the Social Workers at Great Ormond Street Hospital the Trustees have agreed to continue to fund a programme set up to provide home dialysis support for families of children suffering with serious kidney conditions.

Great Ormond Street Hospital treats children from all over the country.

This funding allows families of children who have home dialysis to take a few hours break from a procedure that can take between 10-14 hours a night to set up and run and which can take over family life. These parents are very much in need of and deserve time to spend with either their other children or even a night out for themselves.

Holiday Home

We are pleased that our Holiday Home has been a great success and again this year we are booked for full occupancy.

All of the families that took advantage of a break last year have reported back that they had a great time.

The park has many facilities for families including indoor and outdoor swimming pools, club houses, arcades and many sports activities.

The holiday home is situated at Haven Orchard's Holiday Park, Clacton-on-Sea, Essex.

Should any family that meets our criteria wish to take advantage of a free week-long break, please contact us for further details.